
PRESS RELEASE               FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
Vendor Applications NOW being accepted for 
the 2nd Annual Holly Days Arts and Crafts Show  
 
VICKSBURG, MS (January 6, 2009):  The Southern Cultural Heritage Foundation presents the 
2nd Annual Holly Days Arts and Crafts show.  The Show will be held Saturday, December 5, 
2009.    The hours of the show are 9:00am-3:00pm.  Admission to the show is $1.  Holly Days 
will feature an assortment of vendors showcasing their talents.  This event will precede 
Vicksburg Main Street’s Annual Christmas Parade of Lights at 5pm.    

Vendor applications are now being accepted.  Space is limited and acceptance to 
the Show will be based on the images of the crafts/art submitted with an application.  
Craft and art demonstrations are a plus.  Although specific space requests will be 
considered, spaces will be assigned by the Review Committee. 

The first show in 2008 was an exciting success with sold out exhibit space, a wide variety 
of vendors and over 450 in attendance.  Plans are already on the way to make 2009 
come to life.   

Exhibit space is $40 for SCHF members and $50 for nonmembers.  To be considered, vendor 
applications must be postmarked no later than August 1st.  Vendors will be notified by 
September 1st with an acceptance letter.  For more information or for an application, 
contact the SCHF office at 601-631-2997.  Applications are also available at 
www.southernculture.org. 

 

### 

 

Contact: Annette Kirklin 
1302 Adams Street 
Vicksburg, MS  39180 
Phone: (601) 631-2997 
Fax: (601) 631-3734 
annette@southernculture.org 
www.southernculture.org 
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